
 

 

 
DO NOT ENTER  
THE COURTHOUSE 

for the Ontario Court of Justice unless you are here for: 

▪ urgent criminal or family proceedings; 

▪ urgent or essential matters for the Criminal Intake Courts 

(including urgent POA intake matters); or 

▪ urgent filing of court documents (if you are unable to file by 

email)  

*Exceptions will be made for accredited members of the media* 

Please also note the following operational changes: 

• Courthouse doors will be monitored to allow entrance only for the court-

related purposes listed above. 

• Courtroom attendance will be restricted to the judicial official, essential court 

staff, and those attending for urgent matters, with physical distancing 

measures enforced. 

• Court documents for urgent matters can now be filed by email. 

• Detailed information is available on the Ontario Court of Justice website at 

www.ontariocourts.ca/ocj/covid-19.  

DO NOT ATTEMPT TO ENTER THE COURTHOUSE IF: 

o You have COVID-19-related symptoms; 

o You have travelled outside Canada within the last 14 days; or 

o You have been advised by a health professional or health 

authority to self-isolate. 

 

IF YOU ARE ATTENDING THE COURTHOUSE FOR A SUPERIOR COURT OF JUSTICE 

MATTER, PLEASE NOTE THAT ALL REGULAR OPERATIONS HAVE BEEN SUSPENDED UNTIL 

FURTHER NOTICE. THE COURT CONTINUES TO HEAR URGENT MATTERS.  

PLEASE VISIT WWW.ONTARIOCOURTS.CA/SCJ FOR MORE INFORMATION. 

https://www.ontariocourts.ca/
https://www.ontariocourts.ca/

